From:

State of Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry

To:

Paul Martinetto

Subject: Date: Certified Building Official exam, exam results Saturday, September 21, 2024 12:42:14 AM

Paul Martinetto,

Congratulations! You received a passing score of 84% on the Certified Building Official exam taken on 09/11/2024. You are now eligible to be issued a Certified Building Official license, once payment of \$80.00 has been received.

- Payment for your new license can be made online by clicking here <u>576060</u>: Your license will be issued immediately upon payment.
- To submit the license fee by mail, send a check or money order along with a copy of this letter to our office at: 443 Lafayette Rd N, St. Paul, MN 55155.
- If payment for your new Certified Building Official license is not received within 180 days from the date of this letter, your exam results will be rescinded and you will have to retake the exam in order to obtain the Certified Building Official license.

Once payment has been received, your new Certified Building Official license card will be mailed to you within two weeks. It is your responsibility to have this card in your possession when performing work covered by the Certified Building Official.

If you have additional questions, please contact us at dli.license@state.mn.us or 651-284-5034.

Sincerely,

License and Certification Services Construction Codes and Licensing Division

MN Department of Labor and Industry https://link.edgepilot.com/s/b1999be1/p7DYc6WyWUK5nblhmXiIZA? u=https://www.dli.mn.gov/